
 

Additional data published by the Illinois Department of Public Health 
can be found at www.dph.illinois.gov/countymetrics.

The new deaths include: A female in her 80’s that tested 
positive for COVID-19 on December 28th, and a male in his 

90’s that tested positive for COVID-19 on November 11th. 


